
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

Town of Boulder Junction, Vilas County 

 

 

The Town of Boulder Junction is requesting bids for crushing ¾” road gravel and site clearing as 

necessary at the gravel pit.  Bids should be submitted for 20,000 yards of ¾” crushed gravel.  Crushing shall 

begin as soon as possible with completion by May 4, 2018.  Crushing to be done at the Town/State Pit on 

Highway K, west of Boulder Junction. 

  

Bids will be opened at the Regular Town Board Meeting on Tuesday, February 27, 2018, at 7:30 p.m.  

Please mail or fax bid on or before, February 26, 2018, 3:30 p.m. to the Town of Boulder Junction, P.O. Box 

616, Boulder Junction, WI 54512 or fax to 715-385-9129.  All bids shall be clearly marked on envelope 

“GRAVEL CRUSHING BID”. 

 

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all bid or to accept any bid considered most 

advantageous to the Town.  

 

/s/ Kendra Moraczewski, Clerk/Treasurer 

Town of Boulder Junction 

 

 

Postings:  Community Center and Website: www.townofboulderjunction.org  

Courtesy: Hogan’s General Store 

 

Note to Lakeland Times:  Please publish on Friday, February 16, 2018 and Tuesday, February 20, 2018. 
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